Trustee Report for January, 2015

The business of the Board has been related to budgeting, renovations and building schools and most recently the formation of a new Five Year AIM System Plan. HPEDSB is currently in the final year of a five year AIM Plan and is preparing to put a new five year plan in place. A District Survey is being released to the general public and will provide the Board with a set of data to be incorporated into the planning cycle this spring for the creation of the next Five Year AIM System Plan. This sight will be active until February 8, 2015. The survey represents an opportunity to have input into the overall goals and priorities of HPEDSB by all valued stakeholders. I would like to recommend that parents and interested individuals of Tyendinaga Territory take approximately ten minutes to complete the survey and offer their responses, which will contribute to a stronger voice from Tyendinaga Territory. Your answers are confidential and anonymous. Please take time to complete the survey at the following link: www.HPEschools.ca/PulicSurvey/ the link is also posted on the HPEDSB website.

For more detailed information, please go to HPEDSB.on.ca>Board and Committee meetings.

Remember, if you have any comments or concerns, please call me (613)962-3595 or email me at mbrant@hpedsb.on.ca.

Respectfully submitted

Mike Brant, HPEDSB representing Tyendinaga First Nations